Town of Hartford
Road Committee Meeting

of

May 6, 2014 – Town Hall
And Road Analysis Workshops

May 13 & 20, June 10 & 23, 2014 

MINUTES
The meeting of May 6, 2014 was deferred due to the inability of several members to attend. Members present were: Harley Swanson, Chairman, Leslie Boness, Secretary, and Gregory Jones. Members absent were: Cathy Lowe, Daniel Maddox, Neil Hanley, and Barry Langer. 
It was noted that the next several meetings are scheduled to be Road Analysis Workshops, which will take place at the various roads under review.

For the Road Analysis Workshops, each road was driven very slowly, with members examining each culvert and other roadway issues and needs.  Relevant matters were mapped and marked for future input into the RSMS as well as planning and project development for repair and replacement as identified. 

It was also noted that the Chairman of the Road Committee should be notified by the Town Clerk of road complaints when they are received from community members, so the Road Committee may be aware of, and address, problem areas in a timely manner, as part of its planning process.     
ROAD ANALYSIS WORKSHOP – May 13, 2014  HOWARD and SAM ANNIS RDS 

Present:  Harley Swanson, Leslie Boness, Greg Jones, Doreen Maxwell
ROAD ANALYSIS WORKSHOP – May 20, 2014  MAHONEY RD 

Present:  Harley Swanson, Leslie Boness, Greg Jones, Barry Langer, Cathy Lowe

ROAD ANALYSIS WORKSHOP – June 10, 2014  GURNEY HILL ROAD 

Present:  Harley Swanson, Leslie Boness, Cathy Lowe, Dan Maddox
ROAD ANALYSIS WORKSHOP – June 23, 2014  STETSON RD 

Present:  Harley Swanson, Leslie Boness, Lee Holman, Barry Langer, Dan Maddox, Jack Plumley
Respectfully submitted,

Leslie F. P. Boness

Secretary, Hartford Road Committee
